Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Landscape Architecture
The Board of Landscape Architecture hereby gives notice that on April 11, 2007, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Gerardo Javier Delgado. The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Rule 61G10-15.005, Florida Administrative Code, and whether petitioner can qualify two different Landscape Architectural businesses, if each one has the required Certificate of Authorization from the Board.

Copies of the Petition may be obtained from: Juanita Chastain, Executive Director, Board of Landscape Architecture, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783.
